From: Melanie Rodgers [mailto:rodgers.melly@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, July 26, 2023 2:49 PM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>

Subject: Opposition to DP Murphy’s application

Island Regulatory and Appeals Commission National Bank Tower
501-134 Kent Street
Charlottetown, PE C1A 7L1

Attention: Allison MacEwen, Director
Dear Mr. MacEwen

As a resident of Borden-Carleton area | formally oppose the D.P. Murphy application to build a gas
station in Borden-Carleton.

| believe that another gas station in Borden-Carleton would be damaging to the other three stations in
the area. Ceretti’s and Howatt’s in particular have served our community (and my family) for
generations.

The revenue from fuel allows these stores to provide a large variety of stock in their stores, it also
allows them to extend credit to the residents of the area.

Potentially losing these businesses would be a devastating loss for our community. | do not feel there
is enough traffic to sustain four gas stations in the community especially outside tourist season.

| would ask that you take Borden-Carleton into consideration and deny D.P Murphy’s application to
build another gas station in Borden-Carleton.

Thank you for your time,

Melanie Rodgers

Sent from Gmail Mobile



